

It's Brunswick Stew Time Again!

A meal will be served on **Friday, January 20th from 11:30 – 1:30** where stew can be purchased and picked up at **Hopewell Friends Church** (2244 Hopewell Friends Meeting, Asheboro, NC)

Drive-Thru is available Saturday January 21th 1PM-5PM at Christians United Outreach Center. Pre-orders are recommended! To Pre-order call 336-625-1500 ext.105 and leave a message with your Name, Phone Number and the # of Quarts you want to order.

TO ORDER ONLINE: Go to www.mycuoc.org, click the "Give Back " tab at the top of the page, click "Sponsor", then "Purchase" and choose Brunswick Stew Pre-Order from the drop down box.

We run out every year because it is just that good!

Inclement Weather Plan: meal February 3 - drive thru Feb. 4



Christians United Outreach Center 930 S. Fayetteville St. Asheboro

